
Who are we? 
DUECC exists to further Christian unity and witness between the 
different denominational groups within Durham University, 
working with the Chaplains, the Cathedral and Durham Churches 
Together. We do this by staging events throughout the year. 

What do we do? 
Last year DUECC ran these events: 

 Prayer meetings 

 Candlelit Procession to the Cathedral 

 One World Week service 

 Christian Unity service 

 Annual Lecture in association with the Chaplains 

 Socials for all Christian societies 

 Vocations service— ‘Called to be Me’ 

 Talk by Dr Paul Murray on ecumenism 

 Denominations forum 

 Football tournaments 
We aim to repeat many of these events this year. Any suggestions 
for what you would like to see DUECC doing are very welcome! 
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How do I find out more? 

Sunday 18th October 
Gather on Prebends Bridge at 8pm 

Refreshments served 

All are most welcome 

Candlelit Procession to the Cathedral 

Contact either 
 Laura Baker (President) l.m.baker@durham.ac.uk 

Katie Rutlidge (Secretary) katie.rutlidge@durham.ac.uk 
Stephen Skett (Prayer and Publicity) s.j.skett@durham.ac.uk 

Joanna Heath (Events Coordinator) joanna.heath@durham.ac.uk 
 
Check out the DUECC Facebook group or go to our website: 

www.duecc.co.uk 
 

 


